
 

2     2     Vision – ‘Lockdown’ Edition 

 
Hello to all Davenport Golf Club members, 
 
Firstly, we hope everyone is doing okay in such challenging circumstances and 
that you and your loved ones are safe and well. After our Captains’ Drive In on 
Monday, we now turn to more important issues. 
 

Our Charity – ‘Stockport Mind’ 
 

We are writing today to ask for your support towards our charity this year 
which is Stockport Mind. This is a local, independent, adult mental health 
charity which serves our immediate area. The impact of the Coronavirus 
situation is having a substantial effect on everyone’s mental health and our 
Stockport Mind services are now needed more than ever before. They are 
heavily reliant on donations and most of their fundraising is via events. As 
always, Davenport GC were planning to have various charitable events 
throughout the year, all of which are now on hold. 
 
Nevertheless, we continue to build the relationship between DGC and 
Stockport Mind, who are keen to promote our support and have recently 
added our Captains’ Drive In videos to their website – use link below to watch. 
 
https://www.stockportmind.org.uk/2020/04/davenport-golf-clubs-captains-drive-in/ 

 
Since this current situation came about, calls to the helpline have increased by 
68 % but their financial position has become very precarious overnight. They 
are now urgently in need of our support to meet this growing demand having 
lost a considerable proportion of their income. We want to ensure they can 
continue their vital work supporting our local community with the ever-
growing mental health needs, so we are setting up a dedicated fundraising 
page for Davenport Golf Club today – please use the link below if you wish to 
donate.  
 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/DGCCaptainsDriveIn 
 
 

 

https://www.stockportmind.org.uk/2020/04/davenport-golf-clubs-captains-drive-in/
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/DGCCaptainsDriveIn


 
Donate Your Commute 

 
Have you considered how much you are currently saving on transport costs? 
If we were all to donate a proportion of these savings, we as a club, would go a 
long way towards helping Stockport Mind reach their budgeted monthly fund-
raising target of £3000. Let’s see how much of a difference we can make! 
 
Other ways to donate – If you’d prefer to send a donation by cheque, you can! 
Make the cheque payable to “Stockport Mind”, write Davenport GC on the 
reverse and send to the address below. 
 
Stockport Mind need the support of Davenport Golf Club more than ever, and 
in turn, they will always be there should you need their help. Give them a call 
on 0161 480 7393 – they will reply to all enquiries as soon as possible.  
 
Together, your donations will mean Stockport Mind can be there for everyone 
in the local area during extremely challenging times and can provide the vital 
support which is clearly so needed right now.  
Thank you for reading, and for any help you can give. 
 

 
 
Stay safe 
 

Sue and Stuart  
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